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CA: AG Moody Warns of Police Imposter Scams

TALLAHASSEE, Fla.—Attorney General Ashley Moody today issued a Consumer Alert warning
Floridians about a possible increase in imposter scam phone calls claiming to be from Florida
law enforcement. According to a recent report, scammers have been posing as Pinellas County
Sheriff’s Office deputies and calling local residents in an attempt to obtain personal or financial
information.

Attorney General Ashley Moody said, “Criminals are always looking for new angles to scam
Floridians, but it is extremely brazen to impersonate law enforcement in an attempt to defraud
others. As the wife of a law enforcement officer, I am appalled that scammers are posing as
police to steal from Floridians. If anyone receives one of these imposter calls claiming to be a
local law enforcement official—ask questions, record the phone number and then look up the
correct number for the law enforcement agency and report the crime.”

Last year, Attorney General Moody released Scams at a Glance: Imposter Scams to help
consumers protect themselves from imposter scams similar to the emerging police imposter
scam. The Scams at a Glance: Imposter Scams brochure is full of tips, including:

Never automatically trust a number listed on caller ID, as spoofing technology allows
scammers to change the display to make the call appear to be from an official office or
agency;

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RGhHao9i9bs
https://www.pcsoweb.com/21-024-pinellas-county-sheriff%e2%80%99s-office-warns-of-phone-scammers-posing-as-deputies


Do not succumb to high-pressure tactics by paying money or providing sensitive
information;
Know that a law enforcement officer or court official will never call or email demanding
payment to void an arrest warrant or fine;
If a scam is suspected, end communication, then verify the claims made with the source by
calling the number listed in the phone book or official webpage; and
Be wary of anyone who calls or emails demanding payment by wire transfer, peer-to-peer
payment apps, gift cards or prepaid debit cards.

To view the Scams at a Glance: Imposter Scams brochure in its entirety, click here.

To access the Scams at a Glance webpage for more content related to other common and
emerging scams, click here.

Anyone who encounters an imposter scam, or any other type of fraud, can file a complaint with
the Florida Attorney General’s Office online here or by calling 1(866) 9NO-SCAM.
# # #

The Florida Attorney General's Consumer Protection Division issues Consumer Alerts to inform
Floridians of emerging scams, new methods used to commit fraud, increased reports of common
scams, or any other deceptive practice. Consumer Alerts are designed to notify Floridians about
scams and available refunds in an effort to prevent financial losses or other harm caused by
deceptive practices. Anyone encountering a scam should report the incident to the Florida
Attorney General's Office by calling 1(866) 9NO-SCAM or visiting MyFloridaLegal.com.

https://www.myfloridalegal.com/files/pdf/page/B34C39D05CCD6CC1852586A000547D06/imposter-scams.pdf
https://www.myfloridalegal.com/scamsataglance
https://www.myfloridalegal.com/page/E3EB45228E9229DD85257B05006E32EC/
https://www.myfloridalegal.com/

